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Askin, Tim

From: the currents <thecurrents@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 10:10 AM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Re: COA for porch repair - Brewers Hill

Hi Tim, 
Thanks for the reply. 
Yes, of course, we will eliminate all treated lumber that is visible (the post will be a 4x4 treated with cedar 
facing as you recommended). 
We will use acetylated Accoya, ipe, or cedar for all visible wood. All of the structure is existing to remain.  
 
Kind regards, 
Jennifer Current 
 
 

From: Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 10:53 AM 
To: the currents 
Subject: RE: COA for porch repair - Brewers Hill  
  
If you can agree not to use treated wood for exposed pieces in this porch project, we can skip taking this to the 
Commission. You are welcome to use pressure-treated wood for structure, but not in any location where it would be 
visible like the risers and newels. For newels, the most common practice is to wrap PT post with cedar. You can use 
acetylated wood, but standard PT wood is not permitted. 
  
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
  
  
  

From: the currents [mailto:thecurrents@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 1:27 PM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: COA for porch repair - Brewers Hill 
  
Hello, 
 Please find attached the application for porch repair for our house in Brewers Hill. 
Any questions or additional information needed, please let me know. 
  
Kind regards, 
Jennifer Current 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
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subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


